
 
 
 
Dear Vince, 
 
Apologies for the delay in responding to you over this. 
At the UKCG H&S Sub-group meeting in May the following comments were noted: 
 
“Utility companies entering UKCG sites:  
 
Document produced by HBF/CECA (previously circulated) was noted as agreed with HSE, 
however members expressed concern that there was no reference to site specific RA and 
MS. It was also noted that it does not include some major utility providers such as EDF. It 
was considered that the document requires review and improvement prior to endorsement 
by UKCG.” 
 
I note that the document is due for review 16th November 2012. 
We are also aware of the Energy Networks Association “Utilities Avoidance Charter”, and 
are interested in the relationship, if any, between the two. 
 
We meet again on 20th September, and would like to be able to provide an update then, also 
to speak to you regarding the use and developments of this document. 
 
I have copied John Wilson (CECA) into this for completeness 
 
Regards, 
 
David. 
 
Eur Ing David Lambert BSc(Hons) CEng MICE MaPS CMIOSH 
ICE H&S Registered (Advanced) 
SHE Adviser 
T: 020 7836 6636 
M: 07976 350076 

 
UKCG is leading Creating Britain’s future campaign.  Find out more at www.ukcg.org.uk/future 

 

http://www.ukcg.org.uk/future

